
STATE OF CALIFORNIA                                                                                                            GAVIN NEWSOM., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

February 4, 2025 

Mr. David Balandran 
Regulatory Affairs – Infrastructure Programs & Projects 
Southern California Edison 
8631 Rush St. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Subject: Southern California Edison’s Control-Silver Peak Project (A.21-08-009) – 
Data Request No. 3 

Dear Mr. Balandran: 

Please see below Data Request No. 3 for the Control-Silver Peak Project. This request pertains 
to an alternative route for the subtransmission line, as shown in the attached figure. Please 
reach out to our team for any questions regarding this request.  

1. Please provide any comments regarding feasibility, ability to meet most project 
objectives, and other potential constraints for the route depicted on the figure (attached). 
As shown, the route would generally follow White Mountain Road and then Highway 168  
before reconnecting with the existing subtransmission line toward the Fish Lake Valley 
Metering Station. 

The CPUC requests that a response to this data request be provided within two weeks.  

Regards, 

 

Eric Chiang 
California Public Utilities Commission 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


